
 
 

15th April 2020 

 

 

NEW DATES FOR 19TH AOCR: 1ST – 4TH JULY 2021 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

With the growing escalation of the COVID-19 pandemic around the world and the universal uncertainty, 

our Organising Committee, supported by the Asian Oceanian Society of Radiology (AOSR), has decided 

to postpone the Asian Oceanian Congress of Radiology (AOCR) which was to be held from 23rd to 26th 

July 2020 to 1st to 4th July 2021. 

 

Our highest priority is to ensure the health and safety of our delegates, sponsors, speakers and invited 

guests while delivering great educational content to the participants. This decision to postpone is made 

in light of Malaysian government advisory on mass gatherings and travel restrictions worldwide. 

 

Prior to the COVID-19 pandemic, Malaysia was given the honour to host the 18th AOCR 2020 and Japan 

was to host the 19th AOCR 2021. However, due to the unexpected situation that does not permit us to 

continue organising the congress in 2020, Malaysia will now be hosting the 19th AOCR in July 2021, after 

Japan. 

 

Please accept our sincere apologies for the inconvenience caused. Together with everyone around the 

world, we hope to win this fight against the COVID-19. 

 

If you have any concerns, please feel free to contact our conference secretariat Ms Calysta Tay or Ms 

Dee Dee Quah at secretariat@aocr2020.com or +6016 381 8404. Your voice matters, and we care about 

your concerns. 

 

We remain as excited to host you during the 19th AOCR from 1st to 4th July 2021 in Kuala Lumpur, 

Malaysia. 

 

Until then, we wish you good health with your loved ones. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

     
Professor Dr Norlisah Mohd Ramli   Dr Amir Fuad Hussain  
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